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KELVIN OKODUWA <kevoe82001@yahoo.com>
Friday, March 12, 2010 9:11 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
regulation of retail forex

we in the retail forex business are oppose to the new regulation that is been debated upon.

i advise we maintain the status ante.

regards
kelvin is a forex trader from nigeria


